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Capital Area United Way to 
distribute $1.5M for 21 programs
March 28, 2022

Amanda Stout, Of Counsel in the Baton Rouge office, was quoted in the Baton Rouge Business Report’s March 
23 coverage of the Capital Area United Way’s most recent funding cycle. Amanda serves as CAUW Board Chair. 

“The 2022-2025 Innovation Grant funding cycle was one of the most competitive grant cycles the CAUW has 
seen,” board chair Amanda Stout says, adding that 77 applications were received.

Click here for the full story.
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